
Dear Planning Policy Team, 
 
I am appalled that you are planning to contravene Government policy and ignore advice 
from CPRE with your proposals to build new homes on protected Green Belt land in this 
area. Having attended community discussions, I am disappointed also that the Vale of White 
Horse District Council does not appear to have been acting on the opinions of local residents 
on this issue and my objections are detailed in the attached Representation Form. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Barbara Johnson 
 
 


